| Gregon : | Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 725 Summer Str eet NE, Suite A
' ' N Salem, OR 97301-1271

Thank You

FAX 503-986-0904

June 2\p, 2019

The Freshwater Trusf (TFT)
700 SW-Taylor St, Suite 200
Portland, OR 97205

Dear Spencer:
Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. ‘I want to express

- appreciation for your participation in this program and cooperation in helping to improve
streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of final order approving the renewal of mstream lease apphcatlon IL 1762 If
you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0825. )

Smcerely,

Coreygu(/rt:/}:ane

Transfer Specialist o .
Transfer and Conservation Section A , -

c: Shad Hatten, Watermaster District 6
Lee and Denise Shoemaker, Lessor
File IL-1762, 1L-1385 '



